
1.  2 EA. SLIP-IN PUMP & TANK UNITS -- SEDGWICK COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT 1
     FUNDING -- FIRE DIST. ADMIN
     (Request sent to 76 vendors)

     RFB #22-0086   S/C #8000211255

Description Qty. Each Extended Price
Slip-In Pump & Tank Units 2 Ea. $31,334.00 $62,668.00

BOCC APPROVAL JANUARY 18, 2023

SEDGWICK COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT 1
ITEM REQUIRING BOCC APPROVAL

January 12, 2023

Invena Corporation                                                                                                   
dba Emergency Fire Equipment

Anticipated Delivery Date April 27, 2023

(1 Item)

On the recommendation of Britt Rosencutter, on behalf of Sedgwick County Fire District 1, Tim Myers moved to accept 
the bid from Invena Corporation dba Emergency Fire Equipment in the amount of $62,668.00. Jennifer Blasi
seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

The Slip-in Pump and Tank units are used in the rear bed of the Fire Squad trucks for first response at grass fires and trash 
fires. These units are replaced when the vehicle is replaced.

Notes:
These are replacement units. Surplus will be sold on Purple Wave.

Questions and Answers

Brandi Baily: What's the lead time on this?

Brian Richey: Typically the lead time on these with all the supply chain issues is 4 to 6 months. We're at a good area right 
now and are estimating 4 months for current lead time as of today.

Brandi Baily: Have we already ordered vehicles that these will be placed in?

Brian Richey: We ordered vehicles in 2022 for this equipment to go into.

Russell Leeds: What's the status of those vehicles?

Brian Richey: They are due mid-year. These should actually beat the trucks here. One is for the new truck and we're going 
to replace an old unit that is basically nickel and diming us. 

Brandi Baily: How long do these typically last?

Brian Richey: Typically they last about 10 to 15 years without major repairs. One of the trucks being replaced is a 1994 
model. Every time you are repairing, you don't know how deep you are going to go.
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